
  

      

July 28, 2022 

TO:   Jeanette Finch 

FROM:  Glenn F. Miles, Executive Director 

 

SUBJECT: 2022-2028 KMPO TIP Amendment #18 Request to modify the FY 2022 Transportation  Improvement Program increasing 

  KN 22397 Guardrail Improvements, Lakes Highway District  

    

This amendment provides $56,000 in additional funding to KN 22397 Guardrail Improvements, Lakes Highway District.  Additional funding is being provided to 

address additional construction costs necessary to complete the work.  This amendment increases CN $56,000. 

LHTAC Modification Request to a Previously Programmed and Obligated Project 

 
 

The 2022-2028 Transportation Improvement Program Amendment #18 provides for the amendment of an existing and previously programmed project by 

Administrative Modification where the changes do not materially change the design, concept, or scope of the original project previously obligated or currently in 

the program. The Kootenai Metropolitan Planning Organization, approves Amendment #18 effective July 28, 2022 

 

This amendment will be posted on the KMPO website at www.kmpo.net  on July 28, 2022. 

http://www.kmpo.net/

